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To: electedofficials@bexley.org
Cc: Joe Muscarella <joe@muscarella.com>

To the members of Bexley city council,

My name is Joe Muscarella and I live at 48 S Drexel avenue. I’m writing today to voice my opinion on the south Drexel
project that city council is considering at the February 8 meeting. 

I am not in favor of either option being proposed, but I strenuously object to Option B that adds bike lanes to one side
of the street, eliminating parking on the same side. Option B will be a huge disadvantage to residents of south Drexel
avenue. 

If council must choose one of these two options then I strongly recommend option A that adds island boulevards to
south Drexel avenue. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Regards,
Joseph Muscarella 
48 S Drexel Avenue 


